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REED-COLLEGE - 'Pordand, Oregon 97202

CHEMISTRY
DEPARTMENT October 13, 1978

Dr. Robert Reid
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C.- 20555

Dear Dr. Reid:

It is my understanding that on May 31 and June 8, 1978 you may have
sent me a letter concerning parts 40, 50, 70, and 73 of 10CFR. I do not

remember having ever received'these letters and wish to comment on them.

I would very much appreciate it if you would please see that I get
copies of these letters.

Sincerely yours,

s

L. B. Church
Director, Reed College Reactor
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